
Doris Sichau
#278877 | March 24, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

City parks need to be safe for children and families. Summer is coming and we need for the children
to be safe. Homeless people should be located in a warehouse parking lot away from children’s
areas if better solutions are not found. 
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